
Get your vehicle sticker online 
Posted: March 31, 2022 
 
Purchase your 2022-23 Tinley Park vehicle sticker 
from the comfort of home through the Village’s 
online Payment Center! 
 
Visit www.TinleyPark.org/PaymentCenter starting 
April 1 to fill out the application and place your 
order. Then just wait for your sticker to arrive in 
the mail. It’s that easy! 
 
For a step-by-step guide on how to apply online, visit 
www.TinleyPark.org/VehicleStickerVideo and watch a short video. For a 
written step-by-step guide, or for other vehicle sticker-related information, 
visit the Village website at www.TinleyPark.org/VehicleStickers. 
 
Those without access to a computer can still purchase vehicle stickers in 
person from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays at Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. 
Oak Park Ave., or 24 hours a day at the Tinley Park Police Department, 7850 
W. 183rd St. 
 
The 2022-23 Tinley Park vehicle sticker, which features the Village and 
American flags flying side-by-side on a beautiful summer day, is required to 
be displayed on your vehicle by July 1. This year’s stickers are valid through 
April 30, 2023. 
 
For more information on the Village, visit www.TinleyPark.org/StayInformed. 
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